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Dear Mr. Marinelli:

Your request for an additional four days in issuing an opinion in this
matter is granted. I understand that our basic idea is somewhat
outside of the box for all concerned, and appreciate your care in

providing us with as much guidance as possible. °

Thanks! E t W
x ﬁV\S/ W Matt

Ginsberg, President
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Millrace, Ste. 1
Eugene, OR 97405

541/346-0471

----- Message from "Pat Sullivan" <pat@cirl.uoregon.edu> on Mon, 19 Jul 2004 07:55:53 -0700 -----
To: "Matt Ginsberg" <mginsberg @otsys.com>
Subject: FW: advisory Opinion request

----- Original Message-----

From: mmarinelli@fec.gov [mailto:mmarinelli@fec.gov]
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2004 7:49 AM

To: Matt Ginsberg

Cc: rsmith@fec.gov; mdinh@fec.gov; Pat Sullivan
Subject: advisory Opinion request

Dear Mr. Ginsberg
We have received your comment to the draft advisory opinion in AOR 2003-02. The comment has
introduced new facts and asks an additional question which will require this office to redraft the

draft opinion.

As result we would like additional time to complete work in this request. Our records indicate that
the 60 days limit for this request will expire on August 9, 2004.

We would like to have you grant us a 4 day extension on the 60 day to August 13. This will permit
us to place a new draft on the Commission Agenda for the August 12 Open Meeting.



We can discuss the matter further by phone if you would like.

i

Michael Marinelli



